
THE STITCH LINE
Evening Star Quilter’s Guild, Belvidere NJ

M A R C H  2 0 1 3  N E W S L E T T E R

Ac dolor ac adipiscing amet bibendum, massa 
lacus molestie ut libero nec, diam et pharetra 
sodales eget vitae aliquet.

June Workshop - Signup in Apr il !
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Mission Statement
Promote interest and knowledge 

in the art of quilt-making, 
promote appreciation of the art 

form, educate people in all 
aspects of quilting and engage 
in charitable projects through 

quilt-making.

Happy Spring, Ladies of the Evening Star!

     The flowers are at least trying to bloom...they are certainly 
persistent! 
     This time of year is for Renewal. It gets me teary sometimes 
just thinking of how everything comes back to life. I don't know 
about any of you but it always gets a fire under me to clean out 
and reorganize! We had some discussion at a Board meeting to try 
to keep fabric donations used for their intended purposes according 
to the Guild's mission. The distribution of these donations needs to 
be more organized and not such a "feeding frenzy" as we had 
several months back. There is just not enough time to do this during 
the monthly meetings. I know we presented a "Yard Sale" type 
event at the school a few years back. Now our Harvest Boutique has 
somewhat replaced that. But for the boxes of fabric donated for our 
Quilts of Love, a more organized process is now being developed. 
After all, it is not fair to our guest speakers to be rummaging 
through boxes during their presentations. 
     With that said, Quilt On, ladies! We have such a large group 
nowadays, a little re-structuring of our donations will make things 
run much more smoothly!

Yours In Quilting, 
Nancy Caryl Geiger

ESQG President

“Stitching in Hope”
Bamboo & Pinwheels Quilt 

Workshop with Pam Kosa
9:30 am to 3:30 pm
--------------------

Participants must register at 
the ESQG April 9th meeting 
with $25 payable to ESQG.

Non-Guild member cost is $35.



“You can't use up creativity. The more you use, the more you have.” 
― Maya Angelou 

Our Quilts of Love project is 
complete!

Judy Zeitler and Carol Marks 
should have all quilts made for 

the “Veteran’s Place”.  Each 
member is requested to sign the 

volunteer book.

Our UFO Challenge 
Solvai Sanchez and Sharon 

Roehrig will report updates on 
the challenge at the April 9th 

meeting.

Our Yearly Quilt Challenge
Marlene Marlowe and Leana 

McCutcheon remind all 
participants your project is due 

by the JUNE meeting!  

April 9th Crazy Quilt Workshop
supplies needed: pencil, ruler, 
5-7” stitching hoop, scissor.

If you have any crazy quilts or 
patches please bring them to 

show.

Treasurer’s Report - 
3/12/13

by Cindy Smith, Treasurer

Beginning Balance:  $18,338.62

Revenue:  $4,800.00

Expenses:  $10.778.30

Ending Balance:  $12,360.32

          Sunshine
Notes of Well Wishes
were sent to:

Sympathy thoughts to Bob and Judy Zeitler,
Bob’s Mother passed away in March.

Sympathy thoughts to Anny Siversten,
Anny’s Brother passed away in March.

Get well wishes to Marilyn’s husband, Andy 
Barnes who has experienced hip problems.

Contact Lorraine Hare 570-801-6080 or
Email:  lorrhare@ptd.net

ur Guild is 
busy this 
Spring!

Our 
Nominating 
Committee; 

Irene Compton, 
Diane Pazden, 

& Bern Yates are 
preparing for 

the June 
elections of 

new Officers. 
Our

Scholarship
Committee;

Cindy Bradford 
& May Dudding 

are preparing 
the paperwork 

O

to award Scholarships to Belvidere High School 
Seniors from the Guild for 2013.

Warren County Fair Committee;  Kathy Daniels  
will be asking Members to volunteer for the 

Warren County Farmer’s Fair, July 27 through 
August 3, 2013.

2013 Quilt Show Meeting
Monday, May 6th-6:30 PM

Sharon Kubich has reworked the 
signup board.  It is available at all 

meetings.
Barbara Campbell has a signup 
sheet for Members who would 

like to demonstrate.

*Please see attached
(Last Page of News)
THANK YOU LETTER

from Lehigh Valley Health 
Network

for our Prayer Shawl
and Baby Blanket work

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/3503.Maya_Angelou
http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/3503.Maya_Angelou
mailto:lorrhare@ptd.net
mailto:lorrhare@ptd.net


ESQG Projects:   Quilts of Love, Monthly Workshops
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Committees 2012/2013
Challenge:
Marlene Marlowe & Leana McCutcheon 
UFO Challenge:                                       
Solvai Sanchez & Sharon Roehrig        
Quilts of Love:                                            
Judy Zeitler & Carol Marks          
Hospitality:                                                
Mary Lou Nichols, Edie Ervey & Donna 
Koenig       	

 	

 	

 	

          
New Membership:	

 	

 	

       
Bonnie Eamigh & Mary Lou MacGregor 
Newsletter: Kathy Daniels 	

           
Programs: Rosemary McGuinness         
2013 Raffle Quilt: Penny Smith       
Sunshine Girl: Lorraine Hare           
Victorian Days: Jane Schreffler, Lorraine 
Cline, Min Kennedy & Barbara 
Contini	

 	

 	

 	

 	


Ways and Means: Irene Compton           
Warren Co. Fair:  Kathy Daniels, Bern Yates

Fulfilling our Guild Mission Statement...



September 4, 2012  Board Meeting  Belvidere NJ

September 8-9, 2012  VictorianDays   Belvidere NJ
September 11, 2012  Guild Meeting   25th Anniversary Celebration!
September 22, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Jelly Roll Races-Irene Compton
October 9, 2012  Guild Meeting   Quilt Historian-Judy Grow
October 13, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Holiday Placemats for Charity-Marlene Marlowe

October 27, 2012  Workshop    Appliqué Irises-Linda Hall
November 10, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Holiday Placemats for Charity-Audrey Planer
November 13, 2012  Guild Meeting   Sewing Machine Accessories-Peggy Baird
December 4, 2012  Board Meeting  Belvidere NJ
December 8, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Personalized bags and pillowcases for homeless

December 11, 2012  Guild Meeting   Christmas Party
January 8, 2013  Guild Meeting   Appliqué Techniques-Lorraine Hare
January 12, 2013  Stitching in Hope  The Veterans Place-Quilts of Love-Judy Zeitler 
         and Carol Marks
February 2, 2013  Mystery Quilt   Hope- Lucy Kise - $15.00

February 12, 2013  Guild Meeting   Wool Appliqué-Nancy Murphy
March 5, 2013   Board Meeting  Belvidere  NJ
March 9, 2013   Stitching in Hope  Eleanor Burns Day
March 12, 2013  Guild Meeting   Red Work Intro-Jane Bodolsky & Irene Compton
April 6, 2013   Quirky Quilter   Bello Giorno, Belvidere NJ

April 9, 2013   Guild Meeting   Crazy Quilts-Jacqui Clarkson
April 13, 2013   Stitching in Hope  Patty Burke’s Crazy Quilt/Personal Stitching
April 24-27, 2013  Paduka, Kentucky  
May 11, 2013   Stitching in Hope  
May 14, 2013   Guild Meeting   Barn Quilt Project-Audrey Planer

June 4, 2013   Board Meeting  
June 8, 2013   Stitching in Hope  Bamboo Quilt-Pam Kosa
June 11, 2013   Guild Meeting   Two Challenges due and Guild Tea-Angie LeMasters
         and Fran Viscicaro
Guild Meeting are held at:     Workshops & Stitching in hope are held at:

Belvidere High School Cafeteria    St. John’s UMC Church
806 Oxford St., Belvidere NJ  07823    354 High St., Hope  NJ  07844
Doors open at 6:30 pm     Hours:  9 am to 4 pm

Board Meetings are held in the Belvidere High School Library 

EVENING STAR QUILTER’S GUILD CALENDAR OF EVENTS
2012 - 2013



Feel free to advertise your crafting business and items for sale here!
Find us on Facebook!
Evening Star Quilter’s Guild - Belvidere, NJ
https://www.facebook.com/groups/
130728106956089/
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Azie ‘n Jackie
Longarm Machine Quilting

Custom – Traditional Bedspreads   
29 Alden Street, Milford, NJ         

908 709-9700  -  908 996-3062

www.aziesquilting.com



Thank you letter to the ladies of the Evening Star for 
your contributions to Lehigh Valley Health Network


